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This week has been British Science 

Week. This year, the themes were 'time' 

and 'smashing stereotypes'. In 

assembly on Monday, we discussed the 

fields of science. We looked at pictures 

of different scientists and the range of 

jobs that require scientific thinking.

Throughout the week, we have carried 

out investigations about changes over 

time and have considered what our 

world might be like in the future.

In line with smashing stereotypes, we 

have all been scientists this week!

How many 

‘single use plastics’ 

do you have at home? 

What could you use to 

replace ‘single 

use plastics’ in

your home?

Investigate 

which parts of your 

home get sun at which 

times of the day. Are 

there some parts that 

don’t get 

any sun? 

Using your 

observational skills, 

search for butterflies 

and moths and see 

which ones are tricky 

to spot. Why some 

are easier to find 

than others?

With so

much food needed, 

food waste is a massive 

challenge. How could 

you combat this at 

home? Maybe you 

could write a new 

recipe to use up 

leftover food!

Can you

carry on the jelly 

experiment at home! 

Try using different 

sized and shaped 

bowls and see if this 

changes the time 

jelly takes 

to set.



Attendance

Congratulations to RED & GREEN class. 

Keep up the amazing work  

Indiana

Isla

Jax

Eleana

Gabriella

Lewis

WELL DONE to all the 
children who made it onto our 

‘You Make Us Proud’ board.

Breakfast Club
Star of 

the Week

Kaia

ORANGE 90.7% RED 96.0%

PURPLE 95.4% BLUE 94.8%

GREEN 96.0% YELLOW 93.0%

Happy Birthday

AT KINGSWAY.....

Denis Michael
Leland

Orange Class
Wednesday 20th

March
@ 2:45pm

Red Class
Thursday 14th

March 
@ 2:45pm

Well done to 

Christian! 

On his first 

piano 

concert!

Al

Class Assemblies

Poppy Arthur Elsie Rae

Raghav Finley Leyton

Friday 22nd March
Non uniform day 

EASTER EGG
DONATION

Thank you to Blue and Purple Classes for their informative and 

entertaining assemblies. We are so proud of all of the children 

and hope that you enjoyed watching their performances.

We have had an exciting 'Science Week' in school, I have talked to 

the children around school and they have told me...

'We added food dye, it makes the flowers change colour'

'We designed a future farm, I had solar powered incubators'

'We measured ourselves to see how we've changed over time'

'We watched a live farm and sent questions on-line'

'We are seeing how quick jelly sets'

It is so fantastic to see how engaged and inquisitive children are in 

the world around us and how science impacts everything we do.

Well done, Kingsway!

Thank you to those who were able 
to visit our book fair, your 

purchases have enabled us to spend 
£426 to help re-stock the library.

Liam in Green for his 
amazing reading.

Please respect our 
neighbours and park 

considerately when doing 
the school run. 



We would like to redevelop our Reception playground and 

the school council have been helping us to look at some 

design ideas.

They have come up with some amazing fundraising ideas 

but we need to raise a considerable sum of money to have 

the best play area for our children.

We will share the ideas with you all, once they have been 

finalised, but can you help?

.Please speak to Mrs Knights or call the office to let us know


